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Welcome back to the final term of the academic year. Where has the year gone?  We hope you all 
had a wonderful Easter Break. 

This term our topic is ‘Who are the Pirates? ‘ and we are really looking forward to seeing where the 
children take us with their learning. 

We are starting off our topic by thinking all about farms. This is following on from our trip this week. 
We are going to be thinking and learning all about sheep.The children have already started writing 
their very own sheep fact file. So prepared to be blown away with all of their knowledge. 

Please see our attached knowledge organiser which gives a wonderful overview of the learning that 
will take place this term. 

We shall continue to post our weekly learning on Tapestry so please do take a look at all the amazing 
things that we get up to in class each week. It’s lovely to share this with your child so that they can 
tell you about everything as well. It is very important that you access Tapestry regularly and check 
the memos in order to keep up to date with information and messages.

Important information about this term:

● Please can all children have a PE kit in school all week. On occasion we need to swap PE days 
so it’s always handy to have it in each day.  This is to include a pair of trainers or sand shoes 
and socks.

● As we get into the summer months, we need the  children to arrive with sun cream already 
applied, a bottle of named sun cream to reapply throughout the day and a named sun hat.  
The children do love to be outside. 

● Any problems regarding anything to do with your child. Please speak directly to Mrs 
Wrightson, Mrs Loney or Miss Amie. We are getting an increased number of parents who are 
going to ask the office questions that they are unable to answer. It is much more efficient to 
speak to one of the team- we are really happy to help. :) 

Thank you for your continued support,

Team Hedgehog 


